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Town Hall will be closed on

Monday - Wednesday December 25th-27th

for the Christmas Holiday.

Trash and recycle will be picked up

Thursday and Friday December 28th and 29th.

« If your normal day for trash and recycle is on
Tuesday, it will now be Thursday 12/28

« If your normal day for trash and recycle is on
Wednesday, it will now be Friday 12/29.

During this time payments may be made online, by phone,
the drop box at the Guilford Rd entrance, or drop slots at both front and
back doors of Town Hall.

We wish all of our residents a safe and Happy Holiday!



